
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

   14th July 2021 

         

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We recently wrote to you to invite you to our Summer Showcase on Monday 19th July at 

1:15 – 3:00. Unfortunately, it looks likely that restrictions will not be eased by this date and 

we will not be able to hold a physical event. But rest assured, you will not miss out on all 

our amazing singing; our Summer Showcase will be online!  

 

Each class will record and upload two class videos to our YouTube channel and we will 

also upload one whole school performance. The performances will be uploaded before 

the end of term and class teachers will promote it on their class’ twitter page (links to 

twitter pages can be found below). 

 

We are excited to show you the songs that we have been practising. It would be great if 

you could continue to help your child practise the songs at home. Please contact your 

class teacher if your child hasn’t received lyrics already and they will be able to provide a 

copy. Children have been practising hard in school and are very excited to show off their 

singing online.  

 

As a school, we are very proud to be working towards the ‘Artsmark’. Our Summer 

Showcase performances will help towards us achieving our goal! 

 

Twitter pages 

Birch: @HVA_birchclass Hornbeam: @HVA_Hornbeam 

Beech: @HVA_beechclass Mulberry: @HvaMulberry 

Chestnut: @HVA_chestnut  Maple: @HVA_maple 

Cherry: @HVA_cherryclass Pine: @HvaPine 

Elm: @HVA_elmclass Whole school: @HaywoodVillAc 

Elder: @HVA_elderclass The Arts HVA: @TheArtsHVA 

Hawthorn: @HVA_hawthorn  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Rees 
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